[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Margie Taylor [
Sent: 21 October 2018 15:05
To: Bob Neville
Subject: OBJECTION TO Application 18/01501/F

Dear Mr Bob Neville

Re Application 18/01501/F  Change of use from class 4 to class 3 domestic dwelling house of The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop
------------------------------------------------:---------------------------------------
I am writing to strongly object to this application.
This public house is still wanted and needed by this community.
When it was a true, welcoming, public house, with an enthusiastic landlord and landlady it offered the following.
A Casual and relaxed environment for villagers, families, OAP's, and visitors to the area.
No fuss, a lovely garden, affordable food and stopped many from becoming lonely, a common occurrence today.
We will fight on to retain this amenity.
Those who used it will remember the great times, that were had there.
Please do your best to bring this long running fiasco to and end.
Kind Regards
Mrs Margie Taylor
Blenheim Farm
Shutford
OX15 6HD
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